CITY OF KINGSTON

Office of the Mayor

mayor@kingston-ny.gov

Steven T. Noble Mayor



December 15th, 2020

Honorable Andrea Shaut President Common Council 420 Broadway Kingston, NY 12401

Re: No Parking on East Side of North Street

Dear President Shaut,

As the City prepares for the grand-opening of the Empire State Trail along the Hudson River, I am requesting that the Common Council designate the East Side of North Street, from Delaware Avenue to the end of North Street, as a No Parking area. Keeping one side of the street cleared of parking will allow for a less impeded flow of pedestrians and cyclists to the new recreational area. This would keep the area safer for both motorists and trail guests.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding this matter. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

Steven. T. Noble

Mayor